
  
CAULFIELD GRAMMARIANS FOOTBALL CLUB 

 ALCOHOL MANAGEMENT POLICY 

The Caulfield Grammarians Football Club (CGFC) ‘Alcohol Management Policy’ is in place to ensure the 
responsible service and usage of alcohol by the club.   

To ensure the aims of the club are upheld and that alcohol is managed responsibly by the club and its 
community members, the following requirements will apply when alcohol is served at the club or during a club 
function. 

1. Serving alcohol 

Alcohol will be served according to the requirements of the club’s Liquor Licence with the safety and wellbeing 
of patrons being the priority, and the club will ensure that: 

a. the Club maintains a current appropriate Liquor Licence; 
b. only RSA trained servers will serve alcohol; 
c. people under 18 will not serve alcohol; 
d. the club does not encourage excessive or rapid consumption of alcohol; 
e. when serving non pre-packaged alcohol, standard drink measures will be served; and 
f. the Liquor Licence and all signage required by law will be displayed at the bar. 

 
2. Intoxicated Patrons 

a. intoxicated patrons will not be permitted to enter the premises; 
b. alcohol will not be served to any person who is intoxicated; 
c. servers will follow RSA training procedures when refusing service; and 
d. intoxicated patrons may be asked to leave the premises (after appropriate safe transport options 

are offered). 
 
3. Underage Drinking 

a. alcohol will not be served to persons aged under 18; 
b.  servers and committee members will ask for proof of age whenever necessary or whenever in 

 doubt; and 
c. only photo ID’s will be accepted as ‘proof of age’. 
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Pursuant to Committee Resolution passed on 11 March 2025 
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